
Tuesday 27th Feb - Yrs 3-5 Parents Evening - IN SCHOOL
Wednesday 28th Feb - Pre-Rec & Reception visiting Surrey Heath Museum
Thursday 29th Feb - Pre-Rec, Yrs 1 & 2 Parents Evening - IN SCHOOL
Monday 4th Mar - Readthon week begins
Tuesday 5th Mar - Pre-Rec, Yrs 1 & 2 Parents Evening - IN SCHOOL
Thursday 7th Mar - World Book Day
Thursday 7th Mar-  Yrs 3-5 Parents Evening - N SCHOOL
Thursday 28th Mar - 4pm - End of Term

PARENT BULLETIN
From the Headmaster 
TUESDAY 27TH FEBRUARY

Be You  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZYWi_KQmxHs

I hope you all enjoyed a wonderful half term break. I certainly enjoyed the glimpses of Spring we saw,
briefly. The Puzzles Workshop was much enjoyed by all last week. Teamwork, thinking outside the box and
competitive spirits aplenty. This competitive spirit continued in our girls' football fixture against Barfield -
we won 3-2 after a closely fought match. A group of parents and staff showed their competitive sides too
last week with our FOL Bingo Night. Much fun had by all. Thank you to the FOL for organising and to Mrs
Rudkin and Miss Morgan for leading the event.  

We focus this week on the importance of being you and celebrating who we are. I shared the link above with
the school this morning. Looks like the writer borrowed our school values!! This week we have our Healthy
Me Day - a day of exercising our mind; body and soul. I have enjoyed reading the school reports over the
weekend and it is clear we have a school of individuals who have much to offer and who we celebrate being
themselves. We look forward to discussing their progress in more detail with you this week and next at
Parents' Evenings.  

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday 12th March 6pm
&

Wednesday 13th March 6pm

Year 4 & 6 Present

Please can you use this form to let us know what day you will be attending the
performance and how many people will be coming. 

This is to help us with the seating arrangements in the hall
https://forms.office.com/e/akdHY2NSPr

https://forms.office.com/e/akdHY2NSPr


As some of you may or may not know I am
running the London Marathon on Sunday 21st

April 2024 and I will be running it for an
incredible charity named Children With Cancer

UK.

 I have organised a raffle which has some
brilliant prizes and I will be drawing it on

Saturday 2nd March.

 If you would like to support me/the charity by
buying some raffle tickets I would be incredibly

grateful and have attached the link below. 

If you donate to the page and leave your name
and surname, I will know that this is for raffle

tickets and I will write them up and either hand
them directly to you or put them in the reading
folders to come home. Thank you to those who
have donated already! I have also attached a
poster to this email with a list of the top prizes.

Donate Here
Kind regards
Miss Morgan

Lost Property
All named lost property is placed into a

cupboard in the Reception office. The
cupboard isn’t locked and can be accessed

at any point during the day

If children have any missing items and they
looked in their shed, changing rooms and

class please ask them to visit the office and
look in the cupboard

A fantastic result for our girls football

team this week. bOTH TEAMS PLAYED WELL AND

IT WAS A VERY CLOSE MATCH THROUGHOUT.

lYNDHURST WORKED WELL AS A TEAM TO SCORE

THE FINAL GOAL AND TAKING THE WIN

Sports Results
Girls Football vs Barfield

3-2

Schools Puzzle WorkshopSchools Puzzle Workshop

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/emmarunslondon2024?utm_source=IG


WORLD BOOK DAY
Thursday 7th March

Read-a-thon Week will start on 4th March
Every will class take part.

The teachers will send the Reading Bingo
personalised to their year group.

 Every time a pupil reads a book from that list during
that week, they then get a teacher / teaching
assistant to ask them a question about it. If their
answer is correct, they get a raffle ticket. 

The more books read, the bigger chance for winning.
A Reading Champion for each year group will be
chosen during Assembly on the 11th March

Thursday 7th March

We would like each child to bring a box with clues describing a
book of their choice, from a country of their choice: A Book In
A Box. What a fun, creative way for the half term!

You will need a box, which can be a cereal box, shoe box or
smaller then decorate (inside and out)to represent the
different parts of the book!

Things you can do:
•draw or cut out pictures of the characters or significant
objects from the book
•recreate a scene from the book inside
•include interesting quotes from the text
•include the title and author of the book too
•make it as colourful and exciting as possible
For inspiration look at examples of books in boxes on Google
“Book in Box project ideas”. The box needs to be clearly
labelled with the name and year group. Bring the box to
school on Thursday 7th March for our exhibition and judging


